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  Fallout Wasteland Warfare Roleplaying Game
Licensed, Full Color, Hardback
Modiphius,2019-08-27 The Fallout: Wasteland
Warfare roleplaying game builds on the narrative
wargame experience of the tabletop miniatures
game and will include new rules for character
creation and creating adventures in the wasteland.
Delve into abandoned Vaults, ruined cities,
strange facilities, and antiquated military bases.
Encounter Super Mutants, Raiders, Survivors, Vault
Dwellers, the Brotherhood of Steel, the Institute
and the Enclave, and many more! Will you roam wide
and far, or build up and protect your settlement?
For those who want to create your own unique
characters or use the faction based Archetype
cards to start your own hero and see them grow
from adventure to adventure. Includes: Complete
rules for tabletop roleplaying in the wasteland,
based on the popular Fallout: Wasteland Warfare
miniatures game. Full rules for character
creation, archetypes and original player ideas
alongside existing characters from the Fallout
universe. Packed with lots of full colour
photographic scenes of the Fallout: Wasteland
Warfare range to inspire your adventures! Interact
with familiar characters and creatures drawn from
the world of Fallout. Background on the locations
and factions that players can encounter. 3 free
adventures in a linked campaign or for use as one-
shot missions to support GM's. Guidance for
players to build their settlement as a base of
operations. Advice and tools to help GM's create
and run exciting new adventures in the Fallout
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universe. Every copy of the Fallout: Wasteland
Warfare Roleplaying Game Expansion will come with
a printed code to get you a set of free
downloadable files: PDF copy of the rulebook,
Character cards from Fallout: Wasteland Warfare,
Weapon cards from Fallout: Wasteland Warfare,
Character Archetype cards, Character Playmat. Can
be played as a standalone product using free
downloadable cards and a set of the Fallout:
Wasteland Warfare Dice (MUH051279) sold
separately. Made in the UK.
  Apollo's Warriors Michael E. Haas,1998-05
Presenting a fascinating insider's view of
U.S.A.F. special operations, this volume brings to
life the critical contributions these forces have
made to the exercise of air & space power.
Focusing in particular on the period between the
Korean War & the Indochina wars of 1950-1979, the
accounts of numerous missions are profusely
illustrated with photos & maps. Includes a
discussion of AF operations in Europe during WWII,
as well as profiles of Air Commandos who performed
above & beyond the call of duty. Reflects on the
need for financial & political support for
restoration of the forces. Bibliography. Extensive
photos & maps. Charts & tables.
  The American Yawp Joseph L. Locke,Ben
Wright,2019-01-22 I too am not a bit tamed—I too
am untranslatable / I sound my barbaric yawp over
the roofs of the world.—Walt Whitman, Song of
Myself, Leaves of Grass The American Yawp is a
free, online, collaboratively built American
history textbook. Over 300 historians joined
together to create the book they wanted for their
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own students—an accessible, synthetic narrative
that reflects the best of recent historical
scholarship and provides a jumping-off point for
discussions in the U.S. history classroom and
beyond. Long before Whitman and long after,
Americans have sung something collectively amid
the deafening roar of their many individual
voices. The Yawp highlights the dynamism and
conflict inherent in the history of the United
States, while also looking for the common threads
that help us make sense of the past. Without
losing sight of politics and power, The American
Yawp incorporates transnational perspectives,
integrates diverse voices, recovers narratives of
resistance, and explores the complex process of
cultural creation. It looks for America in crowded
slave cabins, bustling markets, congested
tenements, and marbled halls. It navigates between
maternity wards, prisons, streets, bars, and
boardrooms. The fully peer-reviewed edition of The
American Yawp will be available in two print
volumes designed for the U.S. history survey.
Volume I begins with the indigenous people who
called the Americas home before chronicling the
collision of Native Americans, Europeans, and
Africans.The American Yawp traces the development
of colonial society in the context of the larger
Atlantic World and investigates the origins and
ruptures of slavery, the American Revolution, and
the new nation's development and rebirth through
the Civil War and Reconstruction. Rather than
asserting a fixed narrative of American progress,
The American Yawp gives students a starting point
for asking their own questions about how the past
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informs the problems and opportunities that we
confront today.
  Business Ethics Stephen M. Byars,Kurt
Stanberry,2023-05-20 Color print. Business Ethics
is designed to meet the scope and sequence
requirements of the single-semester business
ethics course. This title includes innovative
features designed to enhance student learning,
including case studies, application scenarios, and
links to video interviews with executives, all of
which help instill in students a sense of ethical
awareness and responsibility.
  Eat Pray Love Elizabeth Gilbert,2010-06-29 A
celebrated writer pens an irresistible, candid,
and eloquent account of her pursuit of worldly
pleasure, spiritual devotion, and what she really
wanted out of life.
  The American Yawp Joseph L. Locke,Ben
Wright,2019-01-22 I too am not a bit tamed—I too
am untranslatable / I sound my barbaric yawp over
the roofs of the world.—Walt Whitman, Song of
Myself, Leaves of Grass The American Yawp is a
free, online, collaboratively built American
history textbook. Over 300 historians joined
together to create the book they wanted for their
own students—an accessible, synthetic narrative
that reflects the best of recent historical
scholarship and provides a jumping-off point for
discussions in the U.S. history classroom and
beyond. Long before Whitman and long after,
Americans have sung something collectively amid
the deafening roar of their many individual
voices. The Yawp highlights the dynamism and
conflict inherent in the history of the United
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States, while also looking for the common threads
that help us make sense of the past. Without
losing sight of politics and power, The American
Yawp incorporates transnational perspectives,
integrates diverse voices, recovers narratives of
resistance, and explores the complex process of
cultural creation. It looks for America in crowded
slave cabins, bustling markets, congested
tenements, and marbled halls. It navigates between
maternity wards, prisons, streets, bars, and
boardrooms. The fully peer-reviewed edition of The
American Yawp will be available in two print
volumes designed for the U.S. history survey.
Volume II opens in the Gilded Age, before moving
through the twentieth century as the country
reckoned with economic crises, world wars, and
social, cultural, and political upheaval at home.
Bringing the narrative up to the present,The
American Yawp enables students to ask their own
questions about how the past informs the problems
and opportunities we confront today.
  Crimes Committed by Terrorist Groups Mark S.
Hamm,2011 This is a print on demand edition of a
hard to find publication. Examines terrorists¿
involvement in a variety of crimes ranging from
motor vehicle violations, immigration fraud, and
mfg. illegal firearms to counterfeiting, armed
bank robbery, and smuggling weapons of mass
destruction. There are 3 parts: (1) Compares the
criminality of internat. jihad groups with
domestic right-wing groups. (2) Six case studies
of crimes includes trial transcripts, official
reports, previous scholarship, and interviews with
law enforce. officials and former terrorists are
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used to explore skills that made crimes possible;
or events and lack of skill that the prevented
crimes. Includes brief bio. of the terrorists
along with descriptions of their org., strategies,
and plots. (3) Analysis of the themes in closing
arguments of the transcripts in Part 2. Illus.
  Liar's Poker Michael Lewis,2010-03-15 The time
was the 1980s. The place was Wall Street. The game
was called Liar’s Poker. Michael Lewis was fresh
out of Princeton and the London School of
Economics when he landed a job at Salomon
Brothers, one of Wall Street’s premier investment
firms. During the next three years, Lewis rose
from callow trainee to bond salesman, raking in
millions for the firm and cashing in on a modern-
day gold rush. Liar’s Poker is the culmination of
those heady, frenzied years—a behind-the-scenes
look at a unique and turbulent time in American
business. From the frat-boy camaraderie of the
forty-first-floor trading room to the killer
instinct that made ambitious young men gamble
everything on a high-stakes game of bluffing and
deception, here is Michael Lewis’s knowing and
hilarious insider’s account of an unprecedented
era of greed, gluttony, and outrageous fortune.
  Overshoot William R. Catton,1980-10-01 Our day-
to-day experiences over the past decade have
taught us that there must be limits to our
tremendous appetite for energy, natural resources,
and consumer goods. Even utility and oil companies
now promote conservation in the face of demands
for dwindling energy reserves. And for years some
biologists have warned us of the direct
correlation between scarcity and population
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growth. These scientists see an appalling future
riding the tidal wave of a worldwide growth of
population and technology. A calm but unflinching
realist, Catton suggests that we cannot stop this
wave - for we have already overshot the Earth's
capacity to support so huge a load. He contradicts
those scientists, engineers, and technocrats who
continue to write optimistically about energy
alternatives. Catton asserts that the
technological panaceas proposed by those who would
harvest from the seas, harness the winds, and farm
the deserts are ignoring the fundamental premise
that the principals of ecology apply to all living
things. These principles tell us that, within a
finite system, economic expansion is not
irreversible and population growth cannot continue
indefinitely. If we disregard these facts, our
sagging American Dream will soon shatter
completely.
  The History of Money Jack Weatherford,2009-09-23
“If you’re interested in the revolutionary
transformation of the meaning and use of money,
this is the book to read!”—Charles R. Schwab
Cultural anthropologist Jack Weatherford traces
our relationship with money, from primitive man’s
cowrie shells to the electronic cash card, from
the markets of Timbuktu to the New York Stock
Exchange. The History of Money explores how money
and the myriad forms of exchange have affected
humanity, and how they will continue to shape all
aspects of our lives—economic, political, and
personal. “A fascinating book about the force that
makes the world go round—the dollars, pounds,
francs, marks, bahts, ringits, kwansas, levs,
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biplwelles, yuans, quetzales, pa’angas, ngultrums,
ouguiyas, and other 200-odd brand names that
collectively make up the mysterious thing we call
money.”—Los Angeles Times
  The Thirty Years War Peter H. Wilson,2019-08-20
A deadly continental struggle, the Thirty Years
War devastated seventeenth-century Europe, killing
nearly a quarter of all Germans and laying waste
to towns and countryside alike. Peter Wilson
offers the first new history in a generation of a
horrifying conflict that transformed the map of
the modern world. When defiant Bohemians tossed
the Habsburg emperor’s envoys from the castle
windows in Prague in 1618, the Holy Roman Empire
struck back with a vengeance. Bohemia was ravaged
by mercenary troops in the first battle of a
conflagration that would engulf Europe from Spain
to Sweden. The sweeping narrative encompasses
dramatic events and unforgettable individuals—the
sack of Magdeburg; the Dutch revolt; the Swedish
militant king Gustavus Adolphus; the imperial
generals, opportunistic Wallenstein and pious
Tilly; and crafty diplomat Cardinal Richelieu. In
a major reassessment, Wilson argues that religion
was not the catalyst, but one element in a lethal
stew of political, social, and dynastic forces
that fed the conflict. By war’s end a recognizably
modern Europe had been created, but at what price?
The Thirty Years War condemned the Germans to two
centuries of internal division and international
impotence and became a benchmark of brutality for
centuries. As late as the 1960s, Germans placed it
ahead of both world wars and the Black Death as
their country’s greatest disaster. An
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understanding of the Thirty Years War is essential
to comprehending modern European history. Wilson’s
masterful book will stand as the definitive
account of this epic conflict. For a map of
Central Europe in 1618, referenced on page XVI,
please visit this book’s page on the Harvard
University Press website.
  Hacker, Hoaxer, Whistleblower, Spy Gabriella
Coleman,2015-10-06 The ultimate book on the
worldwide movement of hackers, pranksters, and
activists collectively known as Anonymous—by the
writer the Huffington Post says “knows all of
Anonymous’ deepest, darkest secrets” “A work of
anthropology that sometimes echoes a John le Carré
novel.” —Wired Half a dozen years ago,
anthropologist Gabriella Coleman set out to study
the rise of this global phenomenon just as some of
its members were turning to political protest and
dangerous disruption (before Anonymous shot to
fame as a key player in the battles over
WikiLeaks, the Arab Spring, and Occupy Wall
Street). She ended up becoming so closely
connected to Anonymous that the tricky story of
her inside–outside status as Anon confidante,
interpreter, and erstwhile mouthpiece forms one of
the themes of this witty and entirely engrossing
book. The narrative brims with details unearthed
from within a notoriously mysterious subculture,
whose semi-legendary tricksters—such as Topiary,
tflow, Anachaos, and Sabu—emerge as complex,
diverse, politically and culturally sophisticated
people. Propelled by years of chats and encounters
with a multitude of hackers, including imprisoned
activist Jeremy Hammond and the double agent who
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helped put him away, Hector Monsegur, Hacker,
Hoaxer, Whistleblower, Spy is filled with insights
into the meaning of digital activism and little
understood facets of culture in the Internet age,
including the history of “trolling,” the ethics
and metaphysics of hacking, and the origins and
manifold meanings of “the lulz.”
  The Silent Brotherhood Kevin Flynn,Gary
Gerhardt,1990 This is the terrifying story of the
most dangerous radical-right hate group to surface
since the Ku Klux Klan first rode a century ago.
The Silent Brotherhood attracted seemingly average
citizens with their call for pride in race,
family, and religion and their mission to save
white, Christian America from a communist
conspiracy. Here is how they became criminals and
assassins in their effort to establish an Aryan
homeland. 8-page photo insert.
  Civil Rights and the Making of the Modern
American State Megan Ming Francis,2014-04-21 This
book extends what we know about the development of
civil rights and the role of the NAACP in American
politics. Through a sweeping archival analysis of
the NAACP's battle against lynching and mob
violence from 1909 to 1923, this book examines how
the NAACP raised public awareness, won over
American presidents, secured the support of
Congress, and won a landmark criminal procedure
case in front of the Supreme Court.
  Red Star Alexander Bogdanov,1984-06-22 “An
Earth-man’s journey to the planet Mars, where he
is treated to a wondrous vision of a communist
future, complete with flying cars and 3D color
movies.” —Wonders & Marvels A communist society on
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Mars, the Russian revolution, and class struggle
on two planets is the subject of this arresting
science fiction novel by Alexander Bogdanov
(1873–1928), one of the early organizers and
prophets of the Russian Bolshevik party. The red
star is Mars, but it is also the dream set to
paper of the society that could emerge on earth
after the dual victory of the socialist and
scientific-technical revolutions. While portraying
a harmonious and rational socialist society,
Bogdanov sketches out the problems that will face
industrialized nations, whether socialist or
capitalist. “[A] surprisingly moving story.” —The
New Yorker “The contemporary reader will marvel at
[Bogdanov’s] foresight: nuclear fusion and
propulsion, atomic weaponry and fallout,
computers, blood transfusions, and (almost)
unisexuality.” —Choice “Bogdanov’s novels reveal a
great deal about their fascinating author, about
his time and, ironically, ours, and about the
genre of utopia as well as his contribution to
it.” —Slavic Review
  Understanding Media Marshall McLuhan,2016-09-04
When first published, Marshall McLuhan's
Understanding Media made history with its radical
view of the effects of electronic communications
upon man and life in the twentieth century.
  Little Wars H. G. Wells,2022-03-02 Despite being
a pacifist, Wells masterfully explains and gathers
all the prerequisites for waging a war... with toy
soldiers. ‘Little Wars’ can be said to be the
original instruction manual for how to run a
tabletop battle. Satire and pacifist views blend
in this narrative that expresses Wells' idea that
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wars should be waged on the dining room floor
rather than among the corpse-ridden trenches of
Europe. The book’s influence on modern warfare
manuals and board games is indisputable, as
tabletop conflicts are conducted to this day.
Wells portrays the harrowing nature of war, but
his humour ensures the book remains an
entertaining read. The whimsical writing and
stunning sketches create a book that should be
read by all fans of tabletop war games. H. G.
Wells (1866-1946) was a celebrated English writer,
remembered mostly for his science fiction works.
Often described as a futurist, H. G. Wells’
influence cannot be overstated for his works
foresaw many technological innovations such as
space travel, the atomic bomb, and the Internet. A
four-time Nobel Prize in Literature nominee, Wells
explored a wide array of themes in his works, from
religion to social criticism and beyond. Some of
his best works include the time-travel novel ‘The
Time Machine’, the sci-fi adventure novel ‘The
Island of Dr. Moreau’, and the mankind-versus-
aliens novel ‘The War of the Worlds’. Wells
occupies one of the central seats in the canon of
science-fiction literature and his writing
inspired other celebrated authors such as Ray
Bradbury and Philip K. Dick. Wells’ stories are
still widely read to this day and have had
numerous cinematic adaptations including ‘The
Invisible Man’ starring Elisabeth Moss.
  Conflicted Antiquities Elliott Colla,2008-01-11
Conflicted Antiquities is a rich cultural history
of European and Egyptian interest in ancient Egypt
and its material culture, from the early
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nineteenth century until the mid-twentieth.
Consulting the relevant Arabic archives, Elliott
Colla demonstrates that the emergence of
Egyptology—the study of ancient Egypt and its
material legacy—was as consequential for modern
Egyptians as it was for Europeans. The values and
practices introduced by the new science of
archaeology played a key role in the formation of
a new colonial regime in Egypt. This fact was not
lost on Egyptian nationalists, who challenged
colonial archaeologists with the claim that they
were the direct heirs of the Pharaohs, and
therefore the rightful owners and administrators
of ancient Egypt’s historical sites and artifacts.
As this dispute developed, nationalists invented
the political and expressive culture of
“Pharaonism”—Egypt’s response to Europe’s
Egyptomania. In the process, a significant body of
modern, Pharaonist poetry, sculpture,
architecture, and film was created by artists and
authors who looked to the ancient past for
inspiration. Colla draws on medieval and modern
Arabic poetry, novels, and travel accounts;
British and French travel writing; the history of
archaeology; and the history of European and
Egyptian museums and exhibits. The struggle over
the ownership of Pharaonic Egypt did not simply
pit Egyptian nationalists against European
colonial administrators. Egyptian elites found
arguments about the appreciation and preservation
of ancient objects useful for exerting new forms
of control over rural populations and for
mobilizing new political parties. Finally, just as
the political and expressive culture of Pharaonism
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proved critical to the formation of new concepts
of nationalist identity, it also fueled Islamist
opposition to the Egyptian state.
  The Atonement Child Francine Rivers,2012-05-18
From the New York Times bestselling author of
Redeeming Love and The Masterpiece—and “one of
[Christian fiction’s] most honored and talented
writers” (Library Journal)—comes a heart-wrenching
but uplifting story about a highly controversial
topic. Dynah Carey knew where her life was headed.
Engaged to a wonderful man, the daughter of doting
parents, a faithful child of God—she has it all.
Then the unthinkable happens: Dynah’s perfect life
is irrevocably changed by a rape that results in
an unwanted pregnancy. Her family is torn apart
and her seemingly rock-solid faith is pushed to
the limits as she faces the most momentous choice
of her life: to embrace or to end the life within
her. This is ultimately a tale of three women, as
Dynah’s plight forces both her mother and her
grandmother to confront the choices they made.
Written with balance and compassion, The Atonement
Child brings a new perspective to a widely debated
topic.
  Building the American Republic, Volume 2 Harry
L. Watson,Jane Dailey,2018-01-18 Building the
American Republic tells the story of United States
with remarkable grace and skill, its fast moving
narrative making the nation's struggles and
accomplishments new and compelling. Weaving
together stories of abroad range of Americans.
Volume 1 starts at sea and ends on the field.
Beginning with the earliest Americans and the
arrival of strangers on the eastern shore, it then
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moves through colonial society to the fight for
independence and the construction of a federal
republic. Vol 2 opens as America struggles to
regain its footing, reeling from a presidential
assassination and facing massive economic growth,
rapid demographic change, and combustive politics.
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